
 

 

 
 
 
 

May 5, 2022 
 
 

AIRPORT COMMISSION 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Adoption of Fiscal Year 2022/23 Airport Rates and Charges 
 

Notice is hereby given, in accordance with Charter Section 16.112 and the Airport Rules 
of Order, that the San Francisco Airport Commission will hold a public hearing and 
consider a resolution to adopt proposed changes to the Airport’s Rates and Charges for 
Fiscal Year 2022/23, which will become effective on or after July 1, 2022.  
 
The Airport Commission will hear this matter at its regular meeting on May 17, 2022 at 
9:00 a.m. in Room 400, City Hall, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, San Francisco, CA and 
via teleconference. 

 
Any member of the public may request written materials or provide written comments  
to the Airport Commission in advance of the meeting by emailing 
AirportCommissionSecretary@flysfo.com or calling 650-821-5042. 

 
 
 
 
 

(Original signed by: Kantrice Ogletree) 
Kantrice Ogletree 
Commission Secretary 
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